Game Technology Faculty Training
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	Where: New River Community College

When: January 2 – 5, 2007

Who: Faculty that want to include more fun in their business, computer-aided design, or information technology courses

Instructors: Carlotta Eaton and Shawn Lupoli, NRCC Information Technology faculty



	
	


Course Description
This course consists of three components.  There will not be a certification exam at the end of the class.

· Team building with Lego robotics

· Game creation with Game Maker

· Animation creation with Alice

Team Building with Lego Robotics  
Students work in a team environment on robotics projects and simultaneously learn computer science concepts. We have created a lab manual for an entire semester.  Use our lab manual as a starting point and have fun with the students in a fun, team environment.  Team skills are important to the new information worker.  New River Community College has increased the retention rate in our introduction class from 50% - 85% using Lego Robotics. 
Participants will learn to use the Lego robotics and Mindstorms software.  Participants will receive a complete Lego kit to use in their classroom. 

Game Design as a Recruiting Tool  
Learn how to leverage the game industry to recruit students. The game industry revenue exceeds $30 billion per year worldwide and has surpassed movie box office revenues in the U.S., making games the fastest growing segment of the entertainment market and an excellent field for career advancement.  We will explore Game Maker as one way to teach object oriented programming (OOP) in a very visual exciting way.   Students love to create computer games and learn OOP at the same time. The Game Maker software is free for use in the lab, classroom, for students and faculty because it was developed under a grant.
Learn Animation with Alice 
This introductory session is designed for instructors with minimal to no experience with Alice. Alice is a powerful program visualization tool enabling how to ‘see’ objects, create animations and learn object oriented programming. Participants will learn how to use Alice to build virtual worlds and how to use this approach in introductory level computing courses.  The Alice software is also free for use in the lab, classroom, for students and faculty because it was developed under an NSF grant.
